
Presently, works are being carried out at Market Place and 3-way temporary signals are in place.
Vehicles cannot access Birmingham Road from Oldbury Road, however, the Acorns car park and
the on-street parking in Oldbury Road are accessible.
This arrangement will be in place until 1 September. 

Works are continuing in line with the programme, and phase 2 is nearing completion in August,
before Phase 3 begins in September. The entire scheme end date remains as November. 

Coming up:
The next phase of traffic management is due to start on Tuesday 2 September for 3 weeks.

The current temporary three way lights will stay in place, with the additional closure of
Halesowen Street. This is in place for safety purposes whilst work is carried out. 

What does this mean?
No vehicles will be able to access Halesowen Street  during the construction work hours of
7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday. 
Vehicles will be managed by the operators on Halesowen Street via Bassano Road.  
Vehicles will not be able to access Birmingham Road from Oldbury Road. 
The Acorns car park and Oldbury Road on-street parking will be available. 

Blackheath Businesses and Market are open as usual!
Town Centre customers are encouraged to use public car parks which will remain open during
the construction works.
Road users who are not accessing the town, are encouraged to find alternative routes where
possible. 
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Phase 3 of the Blackheath Bus Interchange project is due to  to start 

Welcome to the fourth edition of the Blackheath Bus Interchange and Public Realm Project
newsletter. The newsletter aims to keep you informed about ongoing works and progress in
Blackheath Town Centre.
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